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ADRIENNE BRINK

AJ BRINKS AT SWEETWATER RESORT - PWSID C00223727
3406 SWEETWATER LAKE ROAD

GYPSUM, CO 81637

Reclassification to Non-Public Water System
Dear ADRIENNE BRINK:

On December 1, 2016, the Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment
(“Department”) notified AJ BRINKS AT SWEETWATER RESORT (“Supplier”) that the Supplier’s
water system met the definition of a Transient, Non-Community (TNC) public water system
based upon the Department’s October 2, 2016 site visit, pursuant to the Colorado Primary
Drinking Water Regulations (“Regulation 11”), 5 CCR 1002-11. On December 23, 2016, the
Supplier submitted data from its reservation calendar. Based on the Supplier’s data, the
Supplier serves an average of 23 people during the Supplier’s busiest 60 days. Therefore, the
Supplier does not meet the definition of a Public Water System as stated in the Colorado
Primary Drinking Water Regulations (“Regulation 11”), 5 CCR 1002-11.

Therefore, the Supplier is now classified as Non-Public since it has less than fifteen (15)
service connections, and does not regularly serve an average of at least 25 individuals daily at
least 60 days per year. Please note that the Department must be notified if at any time the
Supplier has at least fifteen (15) service connections or regularly serves an average of at
least 25 individuals daily at least 60 days per year. The Department will follow up with the
Supplier annually for population updates.

Please be advised, if the Supplier is supplying water to the public as part of its operation
(such as a restaurant, child care, or school) alternate regulations for water may apply. For
more information on regulations pertaining to those operations please visit
colorado.gov/cdphe or contact your local health department.

If there are any questions regarding the contents of this letter and/or requirements for the
Supplier, please contact Nicole Graziano by phone at 303.692.3258 or by email at
nicole.graziano@state.co.us.
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